Dear Parents
In our ‘bubbles’ on Friday we will be taking part in the 'Virtual Big Sing' via Youtube at 2pm.

Parents of children in Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 can follow the link to register if they wish their child to watch and
join in with the 'virtual big sing' from home.

Best wishes

Nne 9. Wetealfe

Class Teacher
Hawksworth C of E Primary School

https://www.norfolkmusichub.org.uk/site/vbs-2020/
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Big Sing 2020
Friday 19th June at 2pm on YouTube Live!

Calling All Singers!!!

This is so
exciting! How can | get

involved?

For further information and to sign up please

: % il follow the link below. Please do feel free to
AT . share the link with your staff, peers and

colleagues as we are looking to engage with as

.~ T You will then receive a link to join in on YouTube.
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